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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

After a full week at school I thought it important to update you on several matters. Firstly, I would 

like to thank you for your support with getting our students ready for school. The uniform, behaviour 

and attendance has been very good and it has been a real pleasure seeing our school full again 

with young people. 

 

Lateral Flow Tests  

Mr Dwight and his team have all but completed the in-school testing of students which means there 

will be very little disruption from Monday onwards. According to the government guidelines, 

students will be asked to undertake a twice weekly test at home. Student home testing kits will be 

available for parents to collect from the school’s main reception between the hours of 09:30 and 

14:30 from Monday 15th March. The expectation would be for students to be tested at home during 

the evening of Wednesday and Sunday. Full instructions are included in the box and should be 

followed carefully, including what to do if your child’s test is positive. If you are unable to collect a 

kit please contact the school to arrange a suitable alternative.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr A Fell 

Headteacher 

 

 


